
Caleb & Cassandra Lozano Hanson 

Owner of 1220/1218 Caledonia St.  

La Crosse, WI  

54603 

December 4th, 2024  

Respective City of La Crosse Committee,  

We are writing to share our support for the Vibrant Spaces Grant and the amazing 

opportunities it could bring to our community. We own the building at 1220/1218 

Caledonia Street and also live here. We see firsthand both the potential and the challenges 

of our neighborhood.  

In an ever-evolving economy, it can be difficult for businesses and community members to 

make the financial contributions needed to create a lasting impact on their community.  

This grant is a great chance to bring new life to our area, creating spaces that feel 

welcoming and exciting for everyone—residents, businesses, and visitors. As someone 

who’s invested in this community both personally and professionally, I truly believe this 

program can make a lasting impact. Within our means, we are happy to contribute 

financially to help make this happen and support the project effectively, as we think it’s an 

important step toward making our neighborhood the best it can be. We are excited to see 

where it takes us.  



Please feel free to reach out to me at casey.corona.lozano@gmail.com or 6083860689 if 

you need anything else from us to support this process. Thank you for considering this. We 

can’t wait to see how the Vibrant Spaces Grant helps transform our community! 

Sincerely, 

 

Caleb & Cassandra Lozano Hanson 

Owner and Resident, 1220/1218 Caledonia St.  

La Crosse, WI. 

 54603 

 


